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28" June 2019

Extra Transition Days at Medina College

Dear Parents/ Guardians,

Your child has been invited to attend additional transition days at Medina College on Monday 8"
July, Tuesday 9*" July and Wednesday 10% of July.

Your child will be able to bring a packed lunch on those days or purchase food from our canteen.

On the Monday and Tuesday your child will need to wear their Primary School uniform and on
Wednesday they will need to wear their Primary School PE kit.

The timings are: 9:00 am — 3:30pm and it is your responsibility to organise how your child gets to
and from Medina. On arrival at the college, please go to the main reception in order for your child to
be signed in and given guidance on where to go.

On the Island-wide transition days (Thursday 11" and Friday 12" July), the arrangements are slightly
different.

On Thursday your child will need to wear their Primary School uniform and on Friday they will need
to wear their Primary School PE kit.

We are so looking forward to welcoming your child into our Medina community. A reminder that the
Year 6 Parent Information Evening is on Tuesday 25" June.

As always any questions please do not hesitate in contacting me on: jo.tuck@medina.iow.sch.uk

Kind regards,
Jo Tuck

Head of Year 7/ Primary Liaison



